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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Yeebo (International Holdings) Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 17 April 2024 (the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised 
terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 
Announcement.

The Company would like to provide supplemental information that, other than Professor Lau Kei 
May who was not able to attend the SGM due to prior commitment, all the other directors of the 
Company attended the SGM in person.

Save as disclosed above, all other information and contents as set out in the Announcement remain 
unchanged and shall continue to be valid for all purposes. This announcement is supplemental to 
and should be read in conjunction with the Announcement.

By order of the Board
Yeebo (International Holdings) Limited

Lau Siu Ki, Kevin
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 18 April 2024
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